

Subject: Re: Agenda - May 21 Regular Meeting
From: Kelli MacMillan <macmillank@mokena159.org>
Date: 5/14/2025, 6:33 PM
To: Jim Andresen <andresenj@mokena159.org>

Jim,

We need to evaluate the bids etc for the custodian contract. I don't see how that is feasible, I think we need to get the information this month and delay the vote until June. The first the board saw was just presented on Monday. I submitted questions and asked they be turned around quickly but the board still needs time to review the information.

Thanks,
Kelli

On Wednesday, May 14, 2025, Kelli MacMillan <macmillank@mokena159.org> wrote:

Jim,

What are the two MOU's? We need to have the information items a month before action. I don't recall saying these or discussing them, did we?

Kelli

On Wednesday, May 14, 2025, Jim Andresen <andresenj@mokena159.org> wrote:

Board - Please review draft agenda for May meeting.

Jim Andresen
School Board President